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July 3, 2023 
 
 
Subject: Farewell and Best Wishes for the Summer! 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Staff 
 
As we end another school year filled with growth, achievement, and cherished memories, I want 
to take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for each and every one of you. Your 
dedication, hard work and support have made this year truly exceptional.  
 
To our incredible students, you have impressed us with your resilience and achievements. 
Parents and guardians, thank you for your trust and partnership. And to our remarkable staff, 
your commitment to the students and education is inspiring. 
 
In addition to our academic pursuits, we have faced and overcome unprecedented challenges 
together this year. Our community has shown incredible strength and resilience, particularly in 
the face of the recent wildfires that have impacted our region. The way we have come together, 
supporting one another and providing assistance to those affected has been truly remarkable. It 
is during times like these that we demonstrate the power of unity and the strength of our school 
community.   
 
As we begin summer break, I encourage each of you to take time for yourselves, your families 
and your well being. This is a time for rest and rejuvenation. Embrace new experiences, explore 
new hobbies, travel to new places or simply enjoy the company of loved ones. As we say 
goodbye to the 2022/23 school year, I hope you look back with fond memories and look forward 
to the upcoming year. 
 
Office hours will resume on Wednesday, August 23rd, we will be happy to assist you then with 
any of your registration and new year questions. Please note, although we are out for summer, 
we will remain connected. To stay updated, please check our website and facebook page for 
important updates regarding the new school year as they become available. 
 
In closing, I want to express my deep appreciation for the privilege of being part of this 
incredible school community. Thank you for making this year memorable, for your constant 
support, and for the invaluable contributions you have made. I wish you all a safe, joyous and 
memorable break.  
 
Farewell for now, I look forward to our reunion in the new school year! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Mrs. Mandy Patenaude 
Principal, Hillside Jr/Sr High 
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